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2020 Digital 
Dates 

February 17th  - 21st        

Half Term 

Thursday, 27th February 

Choir at Sidmouth College 

Friday, 28th February   

Open the Book                

Quiz & Pudding Evening 

7.30pm 

Thursday, 5th March  

World Book Day 

Monday, 16th March  

Parent Consultations Y5&6 

Tuesday, 17th March  

Parent Consultations Y3&4 

Wednesday 18th March 

Parent Consultations Y1&2 

Thursday, 19th March 

Parent Consultations YR 

Thursday, 26th March   

Last day of Spring Term 

Friday 14th February 2020 

 

This week has been Move to the Music WOW Week. We 

have enjoyed visits from the Sidmouth Steppers and Step Up and Dance’s 
Katie Murray. Each class enjoyed discovering the culture from a particular 
country. Pictures from the week will appear after half term. 

During half term, could parents please help us by making sure that coats, 
jumpers and other items are named. If any unnamed items are lost it makes 
it very difficult for us to return them to their correct owners. We always 
endeavour to return named lost items of clothing to the correct class. 

The School Dinner Menu for the second half of the school year is also 
available to download from the school website. If you are owing any 
dinner money, could you please make sure you pay any outstanding 
amounts through the School Gateway during half term. 

If anyone would like to volunteer to help with reading for an hour during 
the school week please contact Mr Vaughan. 

Pre-School and Reception Class are still looking for any useable scooters 
for the children to enjoy in their outside area. 2 or 3 wheeled scooters  in 
good condition would be welcomed! Please see any of the staff  if  you 
can help. 

A Celebration of Music takes place on 27th February at 6pm in Sidmouth 
College. 50 members of our choir are attending and singing ‘songs from the 
shows’. Choir members who have not yet returned their confirmation slip 
please do so as soon as possible. 

Booking for Parent Consultations will be available from Monday, 9th 
March. Days for each class can be found on the digital dates. 

World Book Day—On Thursday, 5th March we invite children to come to 
school dressed as a favourite book character as part of World Book Day.  

Cricket Club for Year 6 starts after half term. At the moment, there are a 
few vacancies. 

Exmoor Challenge walks begin on Sunday, 1st March. If you haven’t already, 
please send in your slips in to Mr Vaughan after half term. 

The next PTFA meeting is on Monday, 2nd March at the Cannon Inn at 

7.30pm. 

www.newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk                           01395 568300  

               admin@newton-poppleford.devon.sch.uk 

The Twilight after school club phone number is  07513269489 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 
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